
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: SPE/676.JCP 

12 October 2022 

 

Dear Families 

 
The next GCSE fieldwork day will take place on Wednesday 19th and Thursday 20th of October. The aim is to gather 
data that shows a change in an urban area and we will be visiting various sites around Ipswich. In the summer 
students will then be asked questions on what they completed on this day and their trip to Southwold. 
 
The bus will leave at 8.50am and return for the end of the school day. Students are expected to wear appropriate 
clothing, bring writing equipment and behave in an appropriate manner. There will be an opportunity for 
students to buy lunch at various places in town, that will add to an interesting and informative day. 
 
Students know which day their group will be attending and have been briefed on the work booklet they have to 
complete.  
 
The cost of the trip is £6 please log on to ParentPay and complete the permission and online medication consent 
and if your child is entitled to a free meal whether you would like to order a packed lunch.  If you need login 
details or require financial assistance, please contact the finance office at: finance@stowhigh.com 
 
If you have any questions or require any further information, then please contact me at school 
 

Kind regards 

Simon Peckford  
  
Mr S Peckford  
Subject Coordinator of Geography  
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